
ATTACHMENT A 

 
To: City Council Date: April 6, 2022 
  From: Mayor Kate Gallego 

 
  Subject: REVISED* FOR ADD-ON BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS – APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 

following Boards and Commissions: 
 
Ahwatukee Foothills Village Planning Committee 
 
I recommend the following for reappointment: 
 
Alexander Benezra 
Mr. Benezra is serving his fourth term to expire November 19, 2023. 
 
Darin Fisher 
Mr. Fisher is serving his first full term to expire November 19, 2023.  
 
*Alhambra Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilman Sal DiCiccio recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Marc Bonilla 
Mr. Bonilla is the President and Chief Executive Officer of VIAONE Commercial Real 
Estate Group and a resident of District 6. He replaces Keith Ender for a term to expire 
November 19, 2023. 
 
Encanto Village Planning Committee 
 
I recommend the following for reappointment: 
 
Ann Cothron 
Ms. Cothron is serving her third term to expire November 19, 2023. 
 
 

 

  



Jayson Matthews 
Mr. Matthews is serving his third term to expire November 19, 2023.  
 
Human Services Commission 
 
I recommend the following for appointment: 
 
Sheriolyn Curry 
Reverend Curry is a Presiding Elder at the African Methodist Episcopal Church. She will 
serve as a Category II, Area C representative for a term to expire June 30, 2024.  
 
Industrial Development Authority 
 
I recommend the following for appointment: 
 
Phil Gordon 
Mr. Gordon is a resident of District 4. He replaces Tony Cani and will fulfill the 
remainder of his term to expire November 1, 2025.  
 
North Gateway Village Planning Committee 
 
I recommend the following for appointment: 
 
Laura Franco French 
Ms. Franco French is the Director of State Government Relations at Taiwan 
Semiconductor Manufacturing Company and a resident of District 6. She fills a vacancy 
for a partial term to expire November 19, 2022. 
 
North Mountain Village Planning Committee 
 
I recommend the following for reappointment: 
 
Elizabeth Perez 
Ms. Perez is serving her second term to expire November 19, 2023. 
 
Rio Vista Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Ann O’Brien recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Hunter Perreira 
Mr. Perreira is the Regional Safety Manager at The Berg Group and a resident of 
District 1. He fills a vacancy for a partial term to expire November 19, 2022.  
 



Sister Cities Commission 
  
I recommend the following for appointment: 
 
Christopher Curtin 
Mr. Curtin is the Director of Regulatory Affairs at Republic National Distributing 
Company of Arizona. He fills a vacancy for a term to expire April 6, 2025. 
 
Amilyn Pierce 
Ms. Pierce is the Vice President of Government Affairs at the Arizona Diamondbacks. 
She fills a vacancy for a term to expire April 6, 2025.  


